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I write with reference to your request received on 15th June 2018, reference CA08.   
Please find the response provided below.   
 
Question:  
Please disclose to me all responses received to informal email consultations with Members 
of the Scrutiny Committee and responses to formal invites about the 15 June 2018 call in 
meeting and when exactly several of the members changed their mind. 
 
Answer: 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 personal information is exempt from disclosure 
to third parties except where the person to whom the information relates has consented to 
the release. I have contacted the members of the Combined Authority Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee to gain their consent to release their email response under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000. I did not receive consent from Cllr Bradley and Cllr Over 
so I have not released their emails.  
 
Also please note that where there is not a copy of email correspondence members may 
have given their apologies over the phone to our officers, we do not hold records of 
telephone calls.  
 
Please find attached the responses received from members regarding their attendance at 
the Overview and Scrutiny Committee meeting held on the 15th June 2018.  
 



 
The table below shows the apologies we received and when we received them. 
 
Name Substitute attending  Date Received 
Cllr Dew No 12th June 2018 
Cllr Sanderson Yes 7th June 2018 
Cllr Bradley Not Confirmed 6th June 2018 
Cllr Chamberlain Yes 7th June 2018 
Cllr Boden No 12th June 2018 
Cllr Hodgson No (14th June 2018) 10th June 2018 
Cllr Sargeant Yes 7th June 2018 
Cllr Connor No 7th June 2018 
Cllr Murphy Not confirmed 7th June 2018 
Cllr Sharp No 14th June 2018 
Cllr Over Not confirmed 14th June 2018 

 
 
I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received 
in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should 
write to us via our contact us email address – contactus@cambridgeshirepeterborough-
ca.gov.uk or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 
Authority, c/o Scrutiny Officer, The Incubator, Alconbury Weald Enterprise Campus, 
Alconbury Weald,  Huntingdon, PE28 4WX within 40 days of the date of this e-mail.   
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/  
 
Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 
internal review process has been completed.   
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 

 
 
Kim Sawyer 
Legal Counsel & Monitoring Officer 
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